VTX: Notice on changing address of the northern branch 
On 07/02/2018, Multi Modal Transport Holding Company noticed the change in address of the northern branch as follows:

Article 1: Approve changing the address of the subsidiary – The northern branch of Multi Modal Transport Holding Company from 01/03/2018 as follows:
· Old address: Floor No.12, Ngoc Khanh Plaza, No.1 Pham Huy Thong, Ngoc Khanh Road, Ba Dinh District, Hanoi City
· New address: No.615 Nguyen Khoai, Thanh Tri Ward, Hoang Mai District, Hanoi City
Article 2: Assign General Manager to implement the contents following the regulations of law

Article 3: Members of Board of Directors, Board of General Managers, Heads of Departments and the northern branch of Multi Modal Transport Holding Company are responsible for implementing this decision.
